Cocoa High School

2000 Tiger Trail Cocoa, FL 32926-9955



October 4, 2022

Dear Esteemed Colleagues:

It is with great pleasure that I write to recommend Pamela Brockmeyer as Brevard Public School's 2023 Teacher of the Year. Mrs. Brockmeyer was nominated by her peers as our Cocoa High Teacher of the Year and is valued as an experienced classroom teacher leader on our campus. She has devoted many years to the students, families, staff and community of Cocoa High School and would make an excellent representative for all Brevard Public Schools educators.

Mrs. Brockmeyer not only teaches our advanced math classes, such as AP Calculus and Algebra 2, she also serves as math department chair and BFT representative. In these teacher leader roles, she represents her fellow teachers with a positive spirit of collaboration between administration and staff. Her math team respects her experience as an instructor and regularly seeks out her assistance with implementing best practice instructional strategies, such as Kagan.

If you visit Mrs. Brockmeyer's classroom, you will see students who are actively engaged in complex math and who welcome the cognitive struggle because of the way she designs her lessons. Each lesson utilizes engagement techniques that encourage students to learn content from multiple perspectives – kinesthetic, verbal, written, etc. She regularly creates math games that help her students get excited about the challenge of rigorous coursework and encourages positive competition to help make learning fun in what could otherwise be very frustrating course work for some.

Mrs. Brockmeyer further serves the students of Cocoa High as our Girls Golf coach and our school community as our Friday night football announcer. She devotes many of her personal hours to honing her instructional tool kit as a reader for AP, has attended Kagan summer institute, and has also assisted with our school improvement planning over the summer months.

I could go on at length about the many amazing qualities of excellence that Mrs. Brockmeyer embodies, and I welcome the opportunity to do so. Suffice it to say, Pam Brockmeyer is the epitome of Cocoa High Tiger PRIDE!

Sincerely,

Ms. C. Denise Stewart

Principal

Ms. C. Denise Stewart, Principal

Dr. Mark W. Mullins, Superintendent Phone: (321) 632-5300 • FAX (321) 636-1218